
PACIFIC MERCHANT SHIPPING ASSOCIATION 
RESPONSES TO PUGET SOUND PILOTS’ DATA REQUEST NOS. 180-208 

 
DATE PREPARED: August 5, 2020 
DOCKET:  TP-190976 
REQUESTER: Puget Sound Pilots 
 

WITNESS: Capt. Michael Moore, Vice 
President, PMSA 

RESPONDER:  Pacific Merchant Shipping 
Association, Capt. Michael 
Moore  

 
PSP Data Request No. 180: 
Identify each proceeding in which a pilotage ratesetting agency approved a pilotage tariff based 
upon a Revenue Per Assignment ratesetting methodology. In answering this request, identify the 
agency, docket number, and year in which the tariff was approved. Please also produce any order, 
memorandum or minutes expressing the rationale for reliance upon a Revenue Per Assignment 
methodology. 
 
 
PMSA RESPONSE TO PSP DATA REQUEST NO. 180: 
Objection: To the extent this request seeks information regarding proceedings in jurisdictions 
outside of Washington state, it is not reasonably related to the determinations that the UTC must 
make under Washington law regarding the current and proposed tariffs, and this is information 
equally available to PSP from third-party sources. 
 
Subject to and without waiving said objections, PMSA answers as follows: To the extent this 
request seeks information regarding proceedings by the BPC (i.e., in Washington state), please 
see PMSA’s response to PSP’s Data Request No. 181.  
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